
 

COMUNICATO STAMPA 

BRUNELLO CUCINELLI: Notice of Publication of the Half-Year 2018 Financial Report 

 

 

Solomeo, 29 August 2018 - Brunello Cucinelli S.p.A. informs that the Half-Year Financial Report 

as of 30
th
 June 2018, approved by the Board of Directors on August 28, 2018, is available to the 

public at the Company’s registered office in Viale Parco dell'Industria, 5, Solomeo (Perugia), at 

the storage circuit managed by Spafid Connect SpA "EMarket Storage" 

(www.emarketstorage.com) and can also be consulted in the "Financial Results" section of the 

Company's website (investor.brunellocucinelli.com). 

 

 

 

*** 
 
 
 
 
 
Contatti: Investor Relations 
 Pietro Arnaboldi 
 Brunello Cucinelli S.p.A. 
 Tel. 075/69.70.079  
 
 Media 
 Vittoria Mezzanotte Ferdinando de Bellis 
 Brunello Cucinelli S.p.A. Barabino & Partners 
 Tel. 02/34.93.34.78 Tel. 02/72.02.35.35 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Corporate web-site: www.brunellocucinelli.com  

http://www.brunellocucinelli.com/

